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Summary

• Question
– Should the City Council enter into a 3 year agreement 

with BB Inspections for building inspection, plan 
review 

• Options
– Award contract
– Deny contract
– Other

• Declaration
– It is recommended that the City Council award a 

contract to BB Inspections for these services



Purpose 

• On June 20, 2023, the City council requested 
the City Manager review the RFP and bring 
back the findings

• On July 18, 2023 the Council voted to allow 
the City Manager to enter into negotiations 
with BB Inspections for building inspections 
and plan review services



Recommendation

• Staff recommends approval



S.E.E. 
Statement

Social Equity:  Having a contractor for 
Building Plan Reviews and Inspections 
ensures that residents, visitors, and staff 
enjoy on time professional services

Economic Development:  Requesting RFP’s 
ensures the citizens get the best service at 
the best value

Environmental Stewardship:  Inspections 
would assure contractors and owners 
follow the 2021 International Energy Code


